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July 23, 19

Mr. Jim H. Branson, Executive Director
North Pacific Fishery Management Council
Suite 32

333 West Fourth Avenue

Box 3136DT

Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Jim:

I have the following comments to offer on the draft minutes of the Chairmen's
meeting.

Page 6--Foreign recreational fishing

The minutes show that I seconded the motion made by Fullerton. This
proposal was supported, among others, by the Western Pacific Council and I
believe Yee or someone from Westpac seconded the motion.

Page 6--Alaska vote on Pacific Council

I suggest that the wording be changed to read, "Mr. Fullerton asked to
hold the amendment 1in abeyance because the subject needs to be
reconsidered by the Pacific Council, especially since the membership of
the Council has changed from the time that the issue was initially
addressed several years ago.'

Page 10--Confidentiality of statistics

In the third paragraph which begins with "Bill Gordon said.......," I
suggest adding the clause "such as that between the State of California
and the Department of Commerce" after ‘“existing state cooperation
agreement."

If you recall, Fullerton voiced strong objection to the initial wording of
the amendment since it would violate the cooperative agreement he has with
the Secretary of Commerce.






Page 15--Emergency Actions

Last paragraph, 8th line from bottom which reads ".......remain in effect
until the Secretary of such Council........" does not make sense. Perhaps
the language should read, "......remain in effect until the Secretary
after consulting with such council......"

Page 16~-Emergency Actions

Second line, last word "which" is mistyped.

Page 18--State Department Briefing

In addition to the issues that are covered in the minutes, Kronmiller made
a significant statement on an issue of most concern to our Council. That
statement was, "The Department of State will continue to support the
present judicial position on tuna." I would like to see this statement be
made a part of the record.

Finally, Jim, you and your staff should be congratulated for doing an
excellent job in preparing the minutes. I know it took a lot of work.

ck

Sincerely,

irector

NaX
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